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A time of Sorrow
Tom and Shelly Bye suffered a tragic loss this
past week when they laid their 3-week old child,
Nicholas Anton Bye, to rest. Nicholas past way
on Sunday, April 1st, his service was held on
Wednesday. Tom and Shelly, you are in our
thoughts and prayers.

Magic 8 ball
This time of the year is very nerve racking for
people like us because we are unsure of what the
future will bring. March, in the past, was the
time when most bids had come out. This year a
majority of them have not come out yet and we
are patiently waiting to get our shot at them.
There are a lot of bids coming out in the near
future.

Safety Meeting Skippers
In the first week of March we had our annual
safety meeting. For some employees it was
impossible for them to attend, but that does not
mean they are in the clear. We are having a
make-up meeting for everyone who could not
attend. The make-up meeting is scheduled for
Tuesday, April 17th from 6:30pm- 8:30pm. I will
place a reminder in your check this week if you
need to attend.

The Big 4-0
There was a milestone Birthday experienced by
one of our fellow co-workers. Vicki Senger
turned 40 years old this past week on April 3rd.
Also this month Sam Thomsen has a Birthday on
April 12th. Richie Olson’s Birthday is April 21st,
lucky for him it is not on a Wednesday.

2 way fixing
While there is still time we are trying to get
everyone prepared for the busy season. We are
taking a look at 2-way radios. We need to know
if you are having a problem with your radio. If
you have a problem you can just drop off your
radio at the new shop to be taken in. When you
drop it off you need to include the mic and the
side screws so it can be tested at the repair shop.
We need your help to get ready for the summer.

Do you have a CDL?
If you have a CDL and you are driving a truck
for us you need to be filling out your Daily
reports. This was brought up at in the safety
meeting and we have already been called on to
comply by the law enforcement. Thank you for
your cooperation.

The Green Vest
By the end of the week the new Green Vests will
be in. Over the next few weeks I will be passing
these out to everyone. The vests are required to
be worn by everyone at all times.

Trivia:
Guess who is over the hill?
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